
First of all, we would like to note we have all watched the required Trustlands video. 
  

PUBLIC INPUT 
-Still no 20 mph zone in front of the school 
    Spencer will call Jed Alimary (435) 716-9642 to hopefully move this along 
  

-The Latino Community has suggested students having the opportunity to "check out" an iPad to practice 
Reflex Math, etc. at home 
    Concern:  the iPads would need data plans since most of the households would not have internet   

    Possible solution:  does Comcast have a program for free internet? 
    Alternative:  look into creating a "Homework Club" where the students could access this after school 
with a trained adult there to help - this would save us money on devices and would eliminate the concern 
of sending equipment home without insurance 

  
STEM SCHOOL DESIGNATION UPDATE: 
The prequalifications have been completed.  The STEM committee is currently working on a portfolio to 

present to the state in January (Spencer will e-mail the exact date). 
  
ADD A "COMMUNITY COUNCIL CORNER" TO THE PTA NEWSLETTER: 
CariAnn Saurey has volunteered to ensure the public is aware of celebrations and topics from our 

meetings by including a segment in the PTA Newsletter. 
  
THE LIBRARY WILL BE GETTING 10 NEW IPADS!   
The council has voted and Mrs. Merritt will receive funds for iPads for research! 

  
FOR NEXT MEETING: 
We need to include the remaining balance of funds at each meeting, possibly even on the agenda. 

We will look at the Snap Map Plans for our area 
  

 


